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AH Committee

From: Delores Laczynski <dad998@aol.com>
Sent: Thursday, September 05, 2019 2:29 PM
To: AH Committee

Dear Chair Kama, 

  

  

I support Makila Farms. I am building a home just feet from the proposed subdivision right next to it in 
Puunoa. We need this in our community. The Developer has solved the concerns over three years.  

  

I own another home built by Greg Brown and Brown Development in Launiupoko which is part of a 
two acre lot.  Greg did a great job with my home.  I did a lot of work to my home after I bought it from 
Greg and he went out of his way to help me with subs and materials to save me money. A company 
you can trust. 

  

Put this project through, many of us that live in and love this area believe we should allow  our hard 
working local community to live up here with us. 

  

Bob Laczinski. 
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